
 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 
June 21, 2022 
 
 
Mr. Morris Woodruff 
Secretary of the Commission 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
200 Madison Street, Suite 100 
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360 
 
Dear Mr. Woodruff: 
 
This letter pertains to the Company’s June 9, 2022, submission of 1st Revised Sheet Nos. 146-150, 
replacing and superseding Original Sheet Nos. 146-150, which are a part of Ameren Missouri’s 
Mo. P.S.C. Schedule No. 6.  When submitted on June 9, those tariff sheets bore an effective date 
of July 9, 2022.  After consultation with Commission Staff, the Company has agreed to extend the 
effective date to August 9, 2022, and did so via EFIS yesterday.  This letter is submitted in File 
No. EE-2022-0329 to confirm the tariff date extension.   
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or require any further actions by the Company to 
extend the effective date.  Thank you. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Wendy K. Tatro 
 
Wendy K. Tatro 
Director & Assistant General Counsel 


